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CERTIFIED MAIL

March 7, 1990

Yr. n. 3. Proniauskt
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
799 Roosevelt Road
Glen Ellyn, IL 60137
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Dear Mr. Sreniawskit

This letter is in response to your February 12, 1990 Notico
of Violation concerning our facility.

The two violations noted as a result of the January 11, 1990
inspection did occur as indicated. All nuclear medicine
personnel have been reinstructed in requirements for the
performance of these wipe tests and surveys. Full compliance was
achieved as of the date of the inspection. Compliance with the
requirements will be reviewed by our consultants during their
quarterly audits.
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If you have any further questions, feel free to contact us.

Sincerely,
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Rajiv a Khanna
Vice President, operations
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cc: A. Fader, M.D.
D. English
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